Douglas Kinney

As one of the 1.3 million supporters of the National Parks Conservation Association, I support and
applaud the Delaware River Basin Commission's (DRBC) proposed ban on high volume hydraulic
fracking within the Delaware River Basin.

A ban on high volume hydraulic fracking in the Delaware River Basin is in the best interest of the
Delaware River, the basin's 10 national parks, and the millions of people who depend on the river
for drinking water and unparalleled recreation. I commend the DRBC for this reasonable and
important action.

Thank you.



